
NAMING OF BUILDING 
 
 

 Detail: At its monthly study session held on May 1, the Board discussed a 
list of potential names for the Grandview Plaza building. 
 
 
 Recommendation: It is recommended that the Board approve the name 
“Hazardous Materials & Emergency Services Training Institute – Barton 
Community College” for the Grandview Plaza building. 
 
 
 
    


